
Biostatistics statement 
 

The Editor, 

 

World Journal of Methodology 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: Review of Statistical Methods 

 

I have carefully reviewed the entire manuscript titled “Photogrammetry as 

a tool for the postural evaluation of the spine: a systematic review”, by 

Tássia Silveira Furlanetto, Juliana Adami Sedrez, Cláudia Tarragô Candotti 

and Jefferson Fagundes Loss. The authors have conducted an in-depth 

review of the available literature on this topic. This systematic review 

revealed that the photogrammetry has been using in observational studies. 

 

Considering that no meta-analysis was performed, I am satisfied with the 

fact that there was no need for statistical analysis of the data. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

A/Prof. Jefferson Loss, PhD 

Universidade Federal do Rio Grande do Sul, Brazil 

Tel: +55 51 33085822 

e-mail: jefferson.loss@ufrgs.br 


